
 

  

 

 

 

 

End of Production Announcement 

 

 

August 1, 2019 

 

Dear Customer 

 

Thank you for your continued business with our products. 

We would like to announce the end of production of following product.  

 

⚫ dPM3400L (PCB Depanelling Robot) 

 

We appreciate the continued business for 20 years with this product, but decided to end the 

production with the purchase order received until December 2019. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Marantz Electronics, Ltd. 


